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The Montgomery County Housing Authority stands against racial 

injustice and is deeply troubled by the recent highly publicized 

incidents of police brutality and by the thousands of other similar 

incidents that receive less media coverage, but are none the less 

disturbing.    

At this time, we extend our deepest condolences to families of 

George Floyd, Breonna Taylor and Ahmaud Arbery and we take 

inspiration from the thousands of peaceful protesters across our 

nation that have raised their voices in opposition to systemic 

racism.    

The MCHA commits to continuing to refine and enforce our 

policies and practices to ensure our systems are free from bias in 

both our workplace and our delivery of services in support of low-

income households across Montgomery County. 

 


